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RNBRA members need to make themselves aware of the Order in Council as described in the link
below. It is now a criminal offense to transport any of the firearms listed in this document. The
RCMP have posted an interpretation pertaining to their enforcement of these regulations. However,
be aware that the RCMP interpretation does not constitute a legal judgement and it could change
without notice.

Regulations Amending the Regulations Prescribing Certain Firearms and Other Weapons,
Components and Parts of Weapons, Accessories, Cartridge Magazines, Ammunition and Projectiles
as Prohibited, Restricted or Non-Restricted: SOR/2020-96...

What you need to know about the Government of Canada’s new prohibition on certain firearms and
devices...

RNBRA Letter to, “Premier Blaine Higgs of the Province of New Brunswick...”

RNBRA Letter to, “The Honourable Brenda Murphy, Lieutenant-Governor, Province of New
Brunswick...”

DCRA Response to Firearms Ban...
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